Curry Rivel Music

Dear Supporter

This is your introduction to Curry Rivel Music's further steps into the age of the internet. We
hope you will be pleased.

First you will find your 2024 season's brochure for you to download — in colour — if you wish.
Don't worry if you don't keep it. Full details of all our concerts will be, as they are already, on our
website, curryrivelmusic.org  In any case, we shall send you a reminder a couple of weeks
before each concert.

Next there is a new system for paying. Individual concerts will cost £15 (children and students
free) and a season ticket £67. You may still pay for either the season ticket or the individual
concert at the church door in cash OR by card (there's progress for you!) but ideally you will pay
in advance for a season ticket online at https://curry-rivel-music.sumupstore.com/ A season ticket
will cover all five concerts, give you a modest discount and make you a member of Curry Rivel
Music. You may also use the same site to buy a ticket or tickets for an individual concert.

Additionally, or separately, you can, through the same site, make a donation to help support our
charitable work in taking music into local schools and maintaining our high standards of
performance. This will also make you a Friend with an honourable mention on the back of
concert programmes. If you are a taxpayer and make a gift-aided donation, so much the better.
When we see you at the concert we shall ask you to sign a gift aid declaration.

If you have not printed off a ticket bought in advance or cannot find it, don't worry. At the door
we shall have a record of your payment.

Finally, please let me explain how this all comes about. After 14 years of devoted service, our
Secretary Anne (Sandy) Michell has decided to step back from her duties. Her place has been
taken by Tim Donaldson who, together with Matt Geen our webmaster, is nudging us further into
the 21st century. Among their innovations is the creation of our own dedicated email address
from which this note comes today. Please use it to let us know what you think and what we can
do better.

As always, we look forward to seeing you at St. Andrew's.
With best wishes

Lyn Cotterill
Membership Secretary


https://curry-rivel-music.sumupstore.com/

